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Kelvin Grove Road and Lower Clifton Terrace intersection upgrade – Red Hill
[image: The north facing detour map shows an aerial image of the intersection of Kelvin Grove Road and Lower Clifton Terrace in Red Hill. 
A dark blue line with an arrow shows the two alternate routes to access Lower Clifton Terrace when road users are travelling northbound via the Hale Street off-ramps. The dark blue arrow at the bottom of the map shows that road users take the Hale Street off-ramp using the left lane Musgrave Road exit, turn right onto Musgrave Road before taking the first left into Lower Clifton Terrace. The second dark blue arrow shows that road users who take the Hale Street off-ramp which meets Kelvin Grove Road follow the detour of the red line to access Lower Clifton Terrace.
A red line with an arrow shows the route for road users to follow to access Lower Clifton Terrace when travelling northbound on Kelvin Grove Road. The red arrow shows that road users travelling from Kelvin Grove Road, continue north and turn left into Victoria Street, take the first left into Scott Street before turning left onto Musgrave Road to then turn left into Lower Clifton Terrace. ]
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For more information about this project, please call the project team on 1800 884 681 or email cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au
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